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I’m a 35 y/o native to Oregon and this bill is going to be very harmful for all of Oregon 

residents, doing something just because it feels good isn’t a logical way forward.   

You cannot regulate firearms enough to stop bad things from happening instead you 

only hurt people to choose to follow these draconian regulations.  It will push regular 

people to become criminals just to have a constitutionally protected right you should 

be protecting not taking away.  I won’t be compliant if this law goes into affect and I’m 

alone.  Come and take it redcoats.  


